
Horse Riding in City Limits Prohibited 

 

At their regular meeting held on Monday, April 28th, Mansfield’s Board of Alderman, 

adopted a local Ordinance regarding the riding of horses within the corporate limits of 

the City of Mansfield.  The full Ordinance was published in the May 8th edition of               

The Enterprise, with a certified original on file at Mansfield City Hall.  The Ordinance is 

currently in effect, and specifies that it shall be unlawful, at any time of the day or night, 

to ride, drive or lead horses, ponies, mules, donkeys, cows, or to drive carriages or 

wagons drawn by such animals, upon any public property, public street, sidewalk or 

alleyway located within the city limits.  The only exception to this new law would be 

where permission has been granted by the City to ride such animals in a parade, a 

carnival, a festival or some similar event.  This Ordinance will be strictly enforced.  

Anyone who violates the provisions of this Ordinance will be subject to a fine of up to 

$300.00, jail of up to sixty (60) days, or both.  All Ordinances or parts of Ordinances in 

conflict with this new, local law are repealed. 


